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Haley & Aldrich earns gender diversity award from AEC 
Advisors  
Burlington, Mass., Dec. 16, 2024 — Haley & Aldrich has earned a Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion (DEI) Award from 
AEC Advisors in its Gender Index category. The award recognizes higher-than-industry-average representation of
women at all levels of a company’s staff. 

Haley & Aldrich was one of only five of its peer firms (based on revenue) to receive the recognition in 2024. AEC
Advisors published the index in its annual State of the Industry Report, a comprehensive guide to industry financial,
DEI, and digital trends.  

The Gender Index benchmarks the gender diversity of hundreds of AEC firms at the board, executive, and staff levels,
using two metrics:  

The percentage of women entering the AEC industries out of college 
The percentage of women in the total U.S. population  

“We’re proud to receive this recognition from AEC Advisors, a well-respected industry consultant,” said Andrea Donahue
, Haley & Aldrich’s chief human potential officer. “We’ve invested in making Haley & Aldrich a place where all people,
regardless of gender or background, can pursue their desired career paths, and this recognition suggests that our
efforts have made an impact.”  

https://www.aecadvisors.com/
https://www.haleyaldrich.com/about-us/our-people/andrea-donahue/


Learn more about DEI at Haley & Aldrich. 

For more information:  
Contact our Media team. 
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